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Monday 27th February 2023 
 

Dear Families, 
 
MAPLE CLASS & MRS KINSELLA’S MATERNITY LEAVE 
 
I’d like to update you with the arrangements we have in place for Maple Class.  We have a Mr Josef 
Wheldon joining our staff team to cover Mrs Kinsella’s maternity leave, he has a wealth of experience 
across the primary age range, and we are looking forward to him starting with us.  
 
To ensure an effective handover he will be in school on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th March teaching 
alongside Mrs Kinsella and getting to know Maple Class.  Mrs Kinsella will have her last day in school 
on Friday 24th March.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in speaking to myself or Mr Heery.  Thank you for 
your ongoing support.  
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 


